
The Gables

NEWSLETTER
Sept-Oct

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Welcome 

Autumn 
The children in the Farmers room have 
enjoyed learning all about our new 
season -Autumn. During morning 
registration they have learnt a new 
song’ five little leaves’, they have taken 
part in colour mixing and leaf rubbing 
activities and have enjoyed a walk 
around the nursery garden to observe 
the changes  to our plants, and to 
identify the signs of Autumn. 

Welcome Back to Nursery!
We would like to take the opportunity to welcome back the children who have 
recently returned to nursery – we can’t wait to hear about all of the fun things 
that you have been doing at home

We would like to welcome 
all of our new children and 

parents into the Little 
Lambs room – Thank-you 
for working so well with us 

during the current 
circumstances – we have 
loved meeting you all and 

look forward to making new 
memories with your 
children at nursery

Leavers Week
The children enjoyed taking part in 
leaver’s week for their friends who 
were leaving us to start school in 
September! We had lots of fun 
celebrating! We enjoyed a movie day 
with homemade doughnuts, a hula 
dance party where we played limbo 
and enjoyed a visit the nursery tiki 
lounge. We enjoyed a princess and 
pirate day where we made our own 
maps and found the hidden treasure 
and we loved taking part in lots of 
different party games and getting lots 
of special treats! 

Sound/Colour
of the week
Since returning to nursery, the 
children have loved receiving the 
sound/colour of the week letters 
again from George the Giraffe! We 
have had some special celebration 
days linking to our sound of the 
week. For example: we celebrated 
an ‘Italy’ day, where we made our 
own flags, enjoyed a trip in a 
gondola and had some lovely pasta 
for dinner! We also celebrated 
‘Australia’ day, where the ladies 
dressed as zookeepers and animas 
that were in our letter including a 
‘kangaroo’ and a ‘koala’. We have 
also enjoyed taking part in our 
weekly colour hunts with some new 
colour names such as ‘kiwi’ and 
‘lemon’ and we loved our challenge 
from George where he asked if we 
could make our very own lemon 
drizzle cake – it was delicious!
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Party time! 

Jack and The 
Beanstalk 
The little Lambs have been 
planting their own magic beans 
in the nursery garden, we came 
into nursery one morning and 
because it had been hot and 
sunny over the weekend when 
we looked our beans had grown, 
the children enjoyed caring for 
them together with the ladies by 
giving them water and sunlight 
each day. Now we have some 
giant beanstalks – the children 
enjoyed reading the book 
together with the ladies, explor-
ing a farmyard and shop and role 
play area, and making their own 
collages to create an area in the 
nursery garden!
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NSPCC fundraising
We would like to thank all parents and families for their 
generous donations over the past year to the various 
NSPCC events/appeals each nursery has hosted. 
Together, with your help, we have been able to raise 
£6392 for the NSPCC across Fisherfield this year! This 
money will serve to make the lives of vulnerable 
children across the country better. We have been 
raising money for the NSPCC since 2009 and we are 
proud to say that with the support of the families who 
attend our nurseries, we have raised £84,145 in just 
over a decade.

After consulting with the Nursery Council in each of the 
Fisherfield nurseries, we have made the decision to 
start supporting the RSPCA. The children have 
demonstrated an interest and love for animals, and this 
will be a great way to build on their interests. As part of 
our support for the RSPCA, we will be sponsoring a 
dog and will continue to host exciting and fun 
fundraising events as soon as it is safe to do so!

Sprout
Sprout is a loveable little pup who 
likes making new puppy pals. He 

needs your support to help him grow 
up to be a life-changer.

George the Giraffe’s 3rd Birthday Party
The children in the little Lambs room enjoyed celebrating our nursery mascot ‘George 

the Giraffe’s’ 3rd Birthday, they made party invitations and birthday cards. The 
children loved making George a birthday cake and they made their very own George 
cardboard cut-outs that they enjoyed taking pictures together in! We then had a party 

tea and some party games including ‘Pass the Parcel and Musical Bumps.


